Written April 26th  to Everett received Saturday April 30, 2005
Dear Dad,

 
Things are still going here. I  went to sick call today because having this cough makes me short of breath and hard to breath. They said I have the flu and should be on light duty till the 28th. I also have pain in my left ankle and the X-rays came back negative. It was a big relief for me. I didn’t want to lose any time training. Tomorrow I will go to physical therapy and they will look at the muscles and tendons and find where and why the pain is there. Call mom and let her know I didn’t have time to write. Tell Jess the white bag that she is looking for is in my room in the plastic crates in front of my bookshelf. Love Brendon. Write tomorrow.

